
Heytesbury Imber & Knook Parish Council 

         Report to Warminster Area Board 24.06.2021 
 

 

Heytesbury Imber & Knook Parish Council were able to meet face to face for the first 

time on 18th May at its annual meeting.  

Following the recent election, we were pleased to welcome six newly elected 

members to the council and Louise Morris was duly elected Chairman and David 

Bond Vice Chairman.  

 

With grant funding from the Area Board and The Fudge Trust we are presently 

holding a consultation exercise on the purchase of new play equipment for the play 

area. The council will consider all of the returned before making a confirmed 

purchase. It is hoped that new equipment could be installed before the school 

summer holidays.  

 

At our allotment site at Knook, which is run by the Knook Heytesbury and Imber 

Allotment Association, and following a full tree survey on the site, work was 

undertaken to remove several trees damaged by Ash die back which was 

undertaken and paid for by the Parish Council.  

  

The Clerk and one member met with Wiltshire Council  Rights of Way and 

Countryside to consider the diversion of Footpath 13 which is situated at Knook. A 

full application is to be made during 2021 to make this short diversion to assist with 

safety and is likely to take 18 months to complete and will be dependent on raising 

finance to cover costs.  

A new working group has been set up to look at future planning of new homes in the 

Parish.  
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